FDP Communications Committee Meeting Minutes
August 31, 2010
Washington, DC

The Committee discussed requesting a different time slot and meeting room for the January 2011 meeting. Andrea will follow up with David Wright before the January meeting. A new FDP logo was discussed and while the majority of the members did not feel a new logo was necessary at this time, all agreed that if this is the direction the Executive Committee would like to follow that hiring an external consultant would be the best way to proceed. Committee members volunteered to be liaisons for standing committees and subcommittees and to work with the co-chairs of these committees to update the current content of the committee web pages and to keep the content fresh after each meeting.
